
 
 
 
 

 
 

ADVISORY ON FALSE INFORMATION ABOUT OKADA MANILA 
  
It appears that certain persons and groups are spreading claims and rumors that Okada Manila’s 
business or assets are for sale. Please be advised that such claims and rumors are false and fake news.  
  
For news and updates related to Okada Manila, only refer to information on Okada Manila’s official 
platforms such as www.okadamanila.com, www.tigerresort.com, and @okadamanilaPH on Facebook. 
We urge the public to consult only credible sources to avoid misinformation and avoid being victimized 
by scammers.  
  
The use of Okada Manila’s name, brand and trademarks without our authority or consent constitutes 
violation against the law. Necessary legal action will be taken against violators. 
 

http://www.okadamanila.com/
http://www.tigerresort.com/

